
Juniors will take the SAT on Wednesday, 

April 12, 2023. The test will be

administered during the school day at

HHS. Juniors will be registering for the test

in March. The SAT test is free to Juniors

who will be taking the test on April 12. 

Want to to take a practice test?  
Here's a QR code to the 
SAT practice test.

March 2023
Homedale High School Happenings

Remember that Senior Project Presentations

will be May 8, 9, & 10  in the HHS Library. 

Parents & families are invited to attend. The

goal is to have your project & job shadow

completed by April 30.

We just wrapped up the
the 3rd quarter here at HHS! March

16th marked the end of the quarter

as we head into the final stretch of

the school year. We are excited to

see some of the new construction

additions around campus starting to

take shape. The new office area has
been a nice transition even
though there will be some
adjustments needed to be made
as students and community
members learn the new layouts,
we feel it is a big improvement
for many reasons.
Robotics had a great trip to Salt
Lake City as the Trobot's
represented our school very well. A

huge thanks to Mr. Thatcher and

Mrs. Jones for all their hard work

with this group! 
We are looking forward to our spring

testing window for ISAT and SAT for

our Juniors. Thank you for your

continued support of HHS! 
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Senior Leadership Students: Greetings from Mr. Holtry

SAT Test for Juniors

CSI & ISU Campus Visits
HHS Gear UP students were able to visit College of Southern Idaho (CSI) and Idaho State University (ISU) on March 1-2.  Students had the opportunity to
tour the CTE programs at CSI.  Students learned about the welding, renewable energy systems, and food processing technologies.  They also were able to
listen to an admissions advisor and eat in the on campus cafeteria.  
After dinner at CSI, students traveled to Lava Hot Springs for a quick soak in the Lava Pools.  It was 15 degrees outside, but the temperature in the hot
pools range from 102-112 degrees Fahrenheit. It was a great place to relax after a busy day!
The next morning at ISU, students heard presentations from admission advisors and then toured the campus with student ambassadors.  After lunch
students were able to tour the Idaho Natural History Museum that is housed on the ISU campus.
One the way home, students had the chance to stop at Meridian High School to cheer on the HHS Boys Basketball team as they took on  Snake River HS.  
HHS student had a great time as they learned about post-secondary options.  Thanks to chaperones Mrs. Rheuby, Mr. Sauer, Mr. Correa & Mrs. Dorsey!  

HHS Events

3/16 - End of 3rd Quarter

3/16 - PT Conferences

3/27 - 3/31 SPRING BREAK

3/30 - 4/1 Robotics Competition

4/10 - ISAT Testing - Science

4/12 - SAT Test for Juniors @ HHS

4/17 - ISAT Testing - Math

4/24 - ISAT Testing - English

4/25 - ISAT Testing - English

4/15 - HHS Prom

Students: 
COSSA is hosting a Career Fair on

Wednesday, April 19. Sign-up to go to the

career fair at Mrs. Dorsey's office.

BSU is hosting a GIANT College Fair on

Saturday, April 29, from 1-3 PM.  Students

and parents are encouraged to attend.

Check out the QR code for this 
event: 

Idaho’s Congressional Delegation cordially

invites students and families to attend a

statewide, “Service Academy Day". For more

information, scan this QR code:

If you want to know more about

college/career events, scholarships,

summer camps, scholarships, FAFSA, Gear

UP and more; follow my page on Instagram          
@h.h.s_counseling

4/13 - Local Scholarship Apps Due

Check out the 
HHS Gear UP to 
Go On Website


here!


